
VERY IMPORTANT USATF MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION 

 

1)  DEADLINES: USATF memberships/verifications and COMPLETED registration 

materials-FINAL DUE DATE: MAY 31st 
 

We have received notification from the North Carolina USATF Membership Chair to get USATF 

memberships and verifications into her as soon as possible but no later than June 1st.  To make sure 

that all of our kids are certified and can participate in the USATF track meets, we will need 

everyone's COMPLETED RGISTRATION MATERIALS. 
 

OPEN REGISTRATION ends for 5-6 through 11-12 on THURSDAY May 9th 
 

MIDDLE and HIGH SCHOOL participating in their school programs have until MAY 23rd. 
 

Get All USATF MEMBERSHIP MATERIALS in to Mrs. Holland or Mrs. Brown no later than 

MAY 31st!!!  

  

After 3 June, parents will have to get them to the MEMBERSHIP CHAIR on their own and hope that 

she will accept them. .Please do NOT JEOPARDIZE your child's participation by ignoring this 

DEADLINE!!!! 

 

The website either to RENEW or get a NEW MEMBERSHIP is: 

https://www.usatf.org/membership/application/index.asp. 

 

REMEMBER TO AFFILIATE WITH THE Durham Striders if this is a NEW MEMBERSHIP. 

OUR USATF CLUB number is 13-618.  If you have had a USATF number in the past you only need 

to RENEW!!! 

 

 

https://www.usatf.org/membership/application/index.asp

